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UPDATED NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER STOUR 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    16 April 2018 – Until Further Notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Wormingford Bridge TL 933 329 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Further to our navigation advisory notice of 16 April 2018, we are now 
making arrangements for the fallen tree which is located approximately 
50 metres downstream at Wormingford Bridge (Grid Reference TL 933 
329) to be removed. We will update you further once this work has been 
completed. 

For more details regarding this notice please contact Mervyn Day, River 
Inspector on 07889 111829 (between office hours Monday-Friday 08:30-16:30) 

 

The Environment Agency apologises for any inconvenience 
caused.  

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

3 May 2018 

 

For further information please call the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 9am 
and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse Waterways team. 

 


